
 

 
 

 1 April 2019  

 

 

Kia koutou,  
 
Re:  Scooter racks 
 
We have noticed there are a lot of rusted and unused padlocks left on our scooter racks 
which makes it difficult for children to park their scooter in the spaces.  
 
All padlocks will need to be removed from the racks by 3:00pm, Friday 5 April.   
Any remaining padlocks will be cut off. 
 
From Monday 8 April, if your child rides a scooter to and from school, they will now need 
to bring their own padlock and take the padlock home with them each afternoon.  
 
Children will not have their own permanent spot.  
 
 
Ngā mihi. 
 
Nā. 
 
 
Edendale Primary School 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


